
Texas Secretary of State as
of  9-1-2023  Set  To  Reduce
Hours Drastically
The Texas Secretary of State will now for the first time in
its history reduce its walk-in lobby office hours from being
open daily from 8am-5pm down to 9am-4pm an unprecedented huge
reduction of two hours per day starting September 1st, 2023.

They also will start to NOT answer any phone calls from people
from noon-1pm every day! 

Unbelievably bad news for the citizens of Texas, apostille
companies like ours, and for companies and people trying to
apostille and authenticate documents for personal or business
reasons that are not Texas citizens.

Hiring an experienced rush Texas apostille service company
like  Apostille  Texas  which  is  located  just  got  even  more
vital.

With us, you never have to travel to Austin, TX, or deal
directly with the Texas Secretary of State to apostille or
authenticate your documents which we can do literally within
hours for you.

 

https://www.apostilletexas.org/blog/texas-secretary-of-state-as-of-9-1-2023-set-to-reduce-hours-drastically/
https://www.apostilletexas.org/blog/texas-secretary-of-state-as-of-9-1-2023-set-to-reduce-hours-drastically/
https://www.apostilletexas.org/blog/texas-secretary-of-state-as-of-9-1-2023-set-to-reduce-hours-drastically/
https://www.apostilletexas.org

